
July 2, 2019 

Orange Township Public Schools 
Dr. Gerald Fitzhugh, II 

Office of the Superintendent 

Good Day Parents, Guardians, Caregivers, and Staff: 

Please be advised that the Orange Township Public School District will be closed on Thursday, July 4, 2019 and 
Friday, July 5, 2019 in Observance oflndependence Day. 

The Orange Township Public School District will re-open on Monday, July 8, 2019 for all summer programs 
and district operations. In closing, I extend to each of you a restful and enjoyable holiday weekend. 
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